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Dear Valued Customer:

Due to rising costs of resin, we have decided to implement a 5% price 
increase on all of our stretch film products. This increase will affect all 
orders placed on or after February 27th, 2023.  

Orders placed prior to the adjustment will be limited to a historical 30 days 
of supply. 

Please visit us at www.wraptite.com or reach out to your Sales Rep to get 
exact pricing. We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your 
support and continued business.

Sincerely, 

WT Management

February 14, 2023

INDUSTRIAL JAN-SAN
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